
School Board Meeting:    April 23, 2018 
 
Subject: Bid Award - Buffalo High School Building 

Controls Replacement 
 
Presenter:      John Heltunen, Director  
       Buildings and Grounds 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Accept the base bid from UHL Company, Inc. for $532,575 to complete the 
replacement of Building HVAC controls.  
 
Reject Alternate #1 to complete the replacement of variable speed drives for the 
hot water circulation system. 

 

  

 

  
 

 

  
DESCRIPTION: 
 

  
Attached is the bid tabulation for Buffalo High School Building Controls 
Replacement project showing the one company that placed a bid, along with a 
letter of recommendation from Hallberg Engineering to accept the base bid and 
reject Alternate #1.  
 
The project scope is to eliminate the pneumatically actuated components that 
regulate HVAC equipment at the High School and replace them with digitally 
actuated components and wiring.  
 
The Alternate #1 to replace the variable speed drives is a project that we can 
budget for in the future, but does not fit into this fiscal year’s allocation. 

  
  

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 763-
682-8773. 


